
 

  

Ottawa, July 24, 2003 CUSTOMS NOTICE N-526
  

Revocation of Memorandum D9-1-16 

1. The purpose of this notice is to inform the public of a 
change regarding imported films or videotapes for review 
by a provincial film board. 

2. Effective May 26, 2003, Memorandum D9-1-16, 
Procedures Regarding the Handling of Imported Films or 
Videotapes Which Are To Be Reviewed by a Provincial Film 
Board, has been revoked. 

3. For more information, please contact the following unit: 

Prohibited Importations Unit 
Trade Policy and Interpretation Directorate 
Canada Customs and Revenue Agency 
Ottawa ON  K1A 0L5 

Telephone: (613) 954-7049 or (613) 954-7054 
Fax: (613) 957-4653 

 

 

 


